
 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 
The Arkansas Insurance Department will host a Public Hearing on October 9, 2007, beginning at 2:00 
p.m. in the First Floor Hearing Room, Arkansas Insurance Department, 1200 West Third Street (Third and 
Cross Streets), Little Rock, Arkansas, to consider Proposed Revised Rule 25, “Annual Audited Finance 
Reports”.  Copies of this Proposed Revised Rule may be obtained by writing or calling the Arkansas 
Insurance Department, or by visiting our Internet site at 
http://insurance.arkansas.gov/Legal%20Dataservices/divpage.htm.   For more information, please 
contact the Legal Division, at 501-371-2820 or E-Mail Insurance.Legal@arkansas.gov. 
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